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Season’s Greetings from our team at Karts ‘n’ Kitcars (P) Ltd., we would like to wish you, our 
readers, all around the world a Happy 2018!  
 
Thank you for all your support and feedback through 2017, we are excited to say that we have a 
huge announcement coming your way in 2018. We are happy to inform you that our Series ‘8’ 
karts will be available from January 2018!  
 
Please look out for the new line up of rental kart models, the KnK Cub S8, Colt S8, Genesis S8, 
Genesis SX8 and Genesis TS8. 
 
The features include the latest safety features that meet current international norms, new 
chassis modifications resulting in more responsive handling and comfort, improved version of 
the TABOO pedal system, full floater impact absorbing guardrail on some of the models and lots 
more…… 
 
Other exciting news includes an additional model to our off-road kart line-up, the new Startkart 
S8 with a TaG 4-stroke race prepped Honda engine among other exciting KnK products. 
 
Await more details in upcoming issues of “Straight Forward”. 
 
We at KnK wish you and your dear ones a wonderful transition into the New Year with lots of 
happiness and success on the road ahead. 
 
Happy New Year!!   
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